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As a lifelong resident of Oregon, I whole heartedly disagree with this bill.  The 

nonstop attack on our ability to practice our constitutional rights has to stop and it 

needs to stop now.  This bill makes criminals out of law abiding citizens.   

 

I know that the odds of our elected officials acting with common sense is extremely 

low and this bill will most likely pass but out of desperation I am writing you to please 

listen to reason and not pass this bill.  The arguments for this bill passing are so 

blatantly false that it would be funny if it weren’t so tragic.  A civil conversation with a 

firearms expert would clear up many misconceptions about this topic and I encourage 

those who favor this bill to do some due diligence and honesty look at this and ask 

themselves if this is going to fix our problems or will this create a whole lot of new 

ones for lawful people that have done nothing wrong.   

 

Personally if this bill passes, I will no longer be a resident of this state and take my 

business with me, 

I can guarantee that I am not alone in this.  I love my home state and I don’t want to 

lose my home but if I have to chose between my home or my rights I’m choosing my 

rights.   

 

If you’ve read this far then thank you for your time.   


